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ACTIONS TO PROMOTE AIDCP DOLPHIN-SAFE TUNA  

During the 21th meeting of the working group in October 2014, final draft versions of three promotional 
products were presented: a promotional video to highlight the conservation achievements of the AIDCP 
and the benefits of the AIDCP dolphin-safe label, an education module to be shared through the web sites 
of the Parties and other appropriate organizations, and a promotional pamphlet.  These materials are part 
of a plan for promoting AIDCP dolphin-safe tuna approved by the Parties in October 2009 ( DSP-14-04). 

At the 30th Meeting of the Parties in October 2014, the Parties identified a final set of changes to be made 
to each and agreed that the materials could be considered approved once those changes were incorporated.   

The Secretariat subsequently incorporated the identified changes in all three materials.  The final versions 
of the AIDCP video and pamphlet were circulated on 4 February 2015 (Ref# 043-420), followed by the 
final version of the education module on 1 April 2015. No comments on any of these materials were re-
ceived. Accordingly such materials were considered approved and at least one Party to the AIDCP has 
begun their utilization. 

 

http://www.iattc.org/PDFFiles2/DSP-14-04-Promotion-actions.pdf
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